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Dear community, 

 

We are getting excited for this year's Fall Festival! Although it will look a little different this year, we 

know it will be a lot of fun, and we hope everyone can participate, whether at church or from home, or 

both! 

 

One new thing we are doing this year is having a "Virtual Pumpkin Carving Contest." If you carve a 

pumpkin this week, take a picture and post it on Facebook. Tag "Colorado Family Church" in the picture, 

and your pumpkin will be entered! Entries will be accepted until late Saturday night. 

 

Our costume contest will be both virtual and in-person. If you are not attending on Sunday, email us a 

picture of you in your costume by Saturday night, and you will be included in the contest on Sunday. Our 

in-person portion of the contest will be the first thing after lunch on Sunday, and we will be doing it in the 

chapel, rather than the dining room. 

 

We will award prizes from the pumpkin and costume contest (Don't forget that adults can win as well!!!), 

and then people can rotate through the other activities we have prepared. We will have a game and photo 

booth outside in the parking lot, an apple cider bar in the cafe, and a couple of fun crafts in the dining 

room. 

 

We can't wait to see your creativity! Have a fun and safe weekend! 

 

Pastor Adonia 


